CHEDRO-IIl MEMORANDUM

No. [P s. 2024

For : ALL PRESIDENTS OF STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES (SUCs) IN
REGION Il

Subject : ONLINE ORIENTATION FOR TEACHERS ON THE NATIONAL SEARCH

FOR SUSTAINABLE AND ECO-FRIENDLY SCHOOLS

Date : August 1, 2024

The Environmental Management Bureau of the Department of Environmental and Natural
Resources shall conduct its 2" Batch of the Online Orientation for Teachers on the National
Search for Sustainable and Eco-Friendly Schools on August 9, 2024 (Friday), from 9:00 AM
onwards via Microsoft Teams. This activity is part of DENR’s mandate to formulate, integrate,
coordinate, supervise, and implement policies, plans, activities, projects, and programs
relative to the control of pollution and management and enhancement of the environment.

Relative to this, all SUC Presidents are advised to send two (2) teachers/representatives to
attend the meeting mentioned above. The MS Teams credential is as follows:

https://bit.ly/2ndBatchEMBR3NSSEFSCQOrientation2024

100% participation of all concerned is earnestly desired.

Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

DR. LORAL. YUSI

Director IV
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